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            16th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y2 Nantwich Town & Museum Trip 
Y2 are visiting the town of Nantwich and the museum on Wednesday 29th January 2020.  We will be looking 
at how Nantwich is now, learning about the Tudor history of the town and finding out about The Great Fire 
of 1584.  As part of our visit we have a guided walk around the town with museum staff.  A full risk 
assessment has been completed for the day and one is also provided by Nantwich Museum. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will be back at school for home time.  Your child will need a 
packed lunch and a warm waterproof coat.  Please could the packed lunch be in a small rucksack or other 
bag that can be carried on the back or shoulder, as we will be walking through the town to the museum 
from our drop off point at the bus station. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £8.75. This includes transport and the activities provided by the museum. Please 
consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney or return the slip below with a cheque payable to Rural 
Church School Academy Trust no later than Friday 24th January 2020. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ms Charlesworth 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Y2 Nantwich Town & Museum Trip – Wednesday 29th January 2020 
 
 
I give permission for my child ............................................................. to accompany the class to Nantwich. 
 
 
I enclose payment of £8.75 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed ............................................................................        Date ....................................... 
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